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Wiitiam & Oreer
Benioe Vice Pragident

Nucier .
Op~ Llar-
Apris 23, 1992
NRC-92~-0050
U. §. Nucvlear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Waslington, D. C. 20555
References: 1} Femmu 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
KRC License Nc, NPF-43
2) Detroit Edison Letter, NRC-91-0102, "Proposed
License Amendwment - Uprated Power Operation", deted
September 24, 1991
3) NRC Letter, dated March 24, 1992, "Fermi-2 -
Request fnr Additional Information Upratad Power
Operation License Amendmeut Request (TAC No,
M82102)"
4) Detroit Ediscon Letter, NRC-92-0038, "Detroit Edison
Reeponse to NRC Mecharicsl Engineering Branch
Questions on Femi-2 Power Uprate Submittal", dated
Mareh 23, 1992
5) Detroit Edison Letter, NRC-92-0043, "Detroit Edison
Responsge to NRC Instrumentation & Controls Branch
Quest’ons on Fermi 2 Fower Uprate Submittsl", dated
Maich 26, 1992
Subject: Detxoit Edison Response to NRC Reactor Systems Branch
Questions on Fermi 2 bower Uprate Submittal
Reference 2 provided the NRC Staff with Detroit Edison's proposed
License Amendment for Uprated Power Operation, Reference 3 provided
Detreoit Edison with the NRC staff's Reactor Systems Branch questions
from their review of Reference 2. The purpose of this letter is to
provide Detrevit Edison's resporses to the Reference 3 request.
The Enclosure to this letter provides & question and response format
te Reference 3, The Fermi 2 staff would be happy to meet with NRC
staff persommel to further discuss our responses, il nereesary, Your
facilication of the review for this lmportant license ampendment is z

appreciated.

DR



D USNRC |
Apfi& 23. 1992 '
HRC-$2-0050 '
Page 2 r
A substantial portion of the Encloswre to this letiler was provided by |
General Electzic (CGE) and “as been identified therein as proprietary
e information., Attachment 1 provides GE's affidavit to thar effect.
r Therefore, in accerdance with 10CFR2.790(a) (4), it is requested that
3 the Enclosure and Attachment 1 be withheld from public disclosure.

Please contact Mr, Terry L. Riley, Supervisor, Nucleer Licensing t
{313) 586-1684, to courdinate any further actioms or. this matter, as
needed.

Sivcerely,

3 b

Enclosure ()
) Attachment 1)

ec: T, G, Cuawurln :
A. B. Davie '
R, W. DeFayetrte
§. Stasek
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1. WILLIAM &, ORSEK, do hureby affirm that the foregoing stutements
ére based on facts and circumstances which ére true and accurate to
the best uf my knowledge and belief,

Wl rea 5.
WILLIAM S, ORSER
Senior Vice President

™
A_& ,// A
On this ‘;253 _ day of (A :lmwg;:{_A, 1992, berfore me

personally appeared William 8. Orser, being first duly sworn and
says that he executed the foregoing as his free act and deed,

o, Fo 4

Gisndee L\Zéz’ff{z?’t:

Notary Public




